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The Division has become aware that for some valid fingerprint clearance cards the HCBS certification 
application in Focus has been incorrectly showing the cards are expired. The Division is working on a resolution 
to address this anomaly and anticipates its deployment by December 22, 2022. This is currently impacting 
only a small number of cards. In the meantime, Qualified Vendors should use the DPS Status Request portal to 
verify fingerprint clearance card status as needed. 

https://psp.azdps.gov/services/cardStatusRequest



